
 
 
 
 
 
Seminole County Sheriff’s Office searches for armed robber - 06/22/2012  
 

Seminole Co. Fla., (06/22/12)-The Seminole County Sheriff’s Office is investigating t
he armed robbery of an Oviedo Dunkin Donuts shop on Tuesday that may have links to an
other armed robbery that occurred last weekend at an Oviedo pizza restaurant. 

 

At about 9:56 p.m. on Tuesday, a thin white male, wearing a black long-sleeved shirt, 
black shorts, black socks and no shoes, entered the Dunkin Donuts/Baskin Robbins loca
ted at 3635 Aloma Ave. in Oviedo, pulled a black semi-automatic handgun from his wais
tband, and demanded cash from the store’s three cash registers.  The robber used a bl
ack shirt to cover his face. The two employees complied with the suspect’s demands, f
illing a brown bag with approximately $1,000 in cash. They were unharmed in the robbe
ry.  The suspect fled from the scene in a black Toyota Corolla sedan with a piece of 
paper covering the license plate. 

 

Five Star Pizza, located at 3059 Alafaya trail in Oviedo, was robbed at gunpoint on 0
6/16/12.  The suspect in that case was dressed in all black and had a small semi-auto
matic handgun.  An undetermined amount of cash was taken during that incident. 

 

Anyone with information regarding either robbery is urged to call CrimeLine at 1-800-
423-TIPS or the Seminole County Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


